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Friday 14th October 2022 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations  

The nasal flu vaccinations are taking place on   

Monday 17th October in the afternoon.  If you have 

opted to have your child vaccinated, please can you arrive between     

1.15pm - 3.00pm. The children will not be vaccinated without a parent                     

being present. If any morning parents are unable to attend in the afternoon, 

then please can you ring the office on 01282-457235. 

Thanks 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER  

The nursery school will be 

closed on Friday 21st           

October until Friday 28th    

October 22 for the half term 

holiday. 

We reopen on Monday 31st 

October 22. 

Have a lovely break 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly  Attendance Figures 

AM & PM 1 -  93.9% 

AM & PM 2 - 84.7% 

AM & PM 3 - 86.7% 

AM & PM 4 - 85.5% 

AM & PM 5 - 92.9% 

          

                      Well Done To  AM/PM 1  


